
7.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 

 

 

12/04/12 Letter addressed to Duluth School Board from Bob Grytdahl, Family 

Service Collaborative Board Chair, expressing the Collaborative’s support 

for the work of the District’s Integration Specialists – also encouraging the 

School Board to include these positions in the budget for the 2013-14 

school year and beyond. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


